2010 chevy malibu stereo

Automotive wiring in a Chevrolet Malibu vehicles are becoming increasing more difficult to
identify due to the installation of more advanced factory oem electronics. One of the most time
consuming tasks with installing an after market car stereo, car radio, satellite radio, xm radio,
car speakers, tweeters, car subwoofer, crossovers, audio equalizer, car amplifier, mobile amp,
car amplifier, mp3 player, ipod or any car audio electronics is identifying the correct color car
audio wires for your Chevrolet Malibu headlight bulb size you need for your low beam or high
beam and save time. Also, find your other car light bulb sizes including your fog light, reverse
light, turn signal, brake light and more. The Modified Life staff has taken all its Chevrolet Malibu
car radio wiring diagrams, Chevrolet Malibu car audio wiring diagrams, Chevrolet Malibu car
stereo wiring diagrams, Chevrolet Malibu car radio wiring schematics, Chevrolet Malibu car
wiring diagrams and cataloged them online for use by our visitors for free. Our automotive
wiring diagrams allow you to enjoy your new mobile electronics rather than spend countless
hours trying to figure out which wires goes to which Chevrolet Malibu part or component. Use
of the Chevrolet Malibu wiring information is at your own risk. Always verify all wires, wire
colors and diagrams before applying any information found here to your Chevrolet Malibu. If
you would like to help the Modified Life community by adding any missing information or
adding a new car audio wire diagram to our resource, please feel free to post it at the bottom of
this page. The Chevrolet Malibu radio wire color information above is updated as it is submitted
by the Modified Life community. Your email address will not be published. Skip to content.
Adding More Information If you would like to help the Modified Life community by adding any
missing information or adding a new car audio wire diagram to our resource, please feel free to
post it at the bottom of this page. Leave a Comment Cancel Reply Your email address will not
be published. Follow Us. Copyright by ModifiedLife. This page is for personal, non-commercial
use. This system is designed to lock the radio from use in the event of a loss of power, either
from being disconnected or when the battery loses its charge. If the radio is removed from the
vehicle and installed in another car, it is rendered useless without the radio unlock code. More
often than not, the Theftlock feature locks out the original, lawful owner of the vehicle instead of
a thief. You can go to a Chevrolet dealership to have your radio unlocked, but some dealers can
charge high fees to unlock the radio. Even if they unlock your radio for you, they may not give
you the radio code to use in the event of future radio lockouts. Theftlock radios have evolved
over time but are still used in some vehicles currently. There are several radio designs that were
used in the same era as the Theftlock radio. Step 1: Look at your radio. Step 2: Check for the
identification code. Press buttons 2 and 3 for seconds. You can get the radio serial number
directly from your radio. If your radio displays any functions such as playing a CD, cassette, or
a radio station, your radio is not locked. If no sound is heard, you may need to replace your
radio unit. Step 3: Write down the code. Press buttons 2 and 3 at the same time and hold for
seconds. Write down the three-digit code that is displayed. Step 4: Note down the code. Another
three-digit code is displayed. Write it down as well. Be ready with a pen and paper to write down
your radio unlock code. Step 1: Contact the GM radio hotline. From any landline or cell phone,
call the toll-free GM Radio hotline at 1 Step 2: Enter the code. Step 3: Enter the radio serial
number. You will be prompted to enter the radio serial number you have just obtained. Step 4:
Write down the radio unlock code. The prompt will read out your four-digit radio unlock code.
Write it down precisely. Step 1: Switch on the radio. Turn your ignition on and press the radio
power button. Step 2: Enter the first two digits of the radio unlock code. Press the hour button
on the radio to enter the first two numbers of your radio unlock code. Continue pressing the
button repeatedly until the first two digits of the radio unlock code are displayed. Step 3: Enter
the last two digits of the unlock code. Press the minute button until the last two numbers of the
radio unlock code are displayed. Step 4: Confirm the code. Most car dealers will charge you a
lot of money just to get the code for you. If you follow the right steps, you can get the code for
free and be able to start listening to the radio again in just a few minutes! This article originally
appeared on YourMechanic. Autoblog is partnering with YourMechanic to bring many of the
repair and maintenance services you need right to you. Get service at your home or office 7
days a week with fair and transparent pricing. We get it. Ads can be annoying. But ads are also
how we keep the garage doors open and the lights on here at Autoblog - and keep our stories
free for you and for everyone. And free is good, right? If you'd be so kind as to allow our site,
we promise to keep bringing you great content. Thanks for that. And thanks for reading
Autoblog. How to Unlock a Chevrolet Theftlock Radio. Share 0 Comments. Part 1 of 4:
Determine if your radio can be unlocked at home There are several radio designs that were used
in the same era as the Theftlock radio. Step 1: Turn on the ignition. Step 2: Turn on the radio.
Press the power button to turn on the radio. This is your six-digit radio serial number. At the
prompt, enter the number followed by the pound sign. Repeatedly press until they match the
two digits you need. Ownership radio anti theft. Sign in to post. X Sign in to post Please sign in

to leave a comment. View More. Thank You Thanks for subscribing. Check your in-box to get
started. Sign Up More Info. We notice you're using an ad blocker. Please consider allowing
Autoblog. Allow Us! Here's how to disable adblocking on our site. Click on the icon for your
Adblocker in your browser. A drop down menu will appear. Select the option to run ads for
autoblog. The exact text will differ depending on the actual application you have running.
Refresh the Autoblog page you were viewing. Hey again! You still haven't turned off your
adblocker or allowed our site. It only takes a few seconds. You must be logged in to perform
that action. You must have JavaScript enabled to experience the new Autoblog. Please follow
the instructions below to enable JavaScript in your browser. Please enter a display name.
Cancel Change Name. New colors Read more The biggest news for the Malibu is that Chevrolet
has dropped the Malibu Hybrid from its lineup. In the rest of the Malibu model range, a
power-adjustable lumbar support is now standard, a 6-speed transmission is standard on the
4-cylinder LT, and the power mirror switches have been relocated to the door armrest. The 2.
Close this Model value: Chevrolet's Malibu has established itself as stylish, comfortable, safe
and reliable transportation for a family concerned about low initial cost and low running costs.
With plenty of standard convenience and safety features, crisp handling and an array of
powertrain options from fuel-sipping to pedal-mashing, the Malibu puts plenty of excitement
into the Chevrolet lineup. Standard on each model is a hp, 2. A hp, 3. Four-cylinder LS and LT
models get a 4-speed automatic transmission, though a 6-speed automatic is optional on the LT
and With the 4-cylinder engine, the Malibu achieves respectable fuel-efficiency ratings of 22
mpg city, 30 mpg highway. Inside and out, the Malibu's lines are modern and attractive, with
great attention to detail. The flowing instrument panel forms a "dual cockpit" design. With its
4-wheel independent suspension and either or inch wheels, the Malibu offers a smooth ride and
sporty handling response, due to a standard rear stabilizer bar. Four-cylinder models have
electric variable-assist power steering, while V6 models have hydraulic power steering. Gauges
are displayed with distinctive blue backlighting. Available ambient lighting backlights the center
console and door pulls, and the overhead console in LTZ models bathes the center console
area with LED light. Top LTZ models include heated front seats, steering-wheel-mounted audio
controls, a 6-CD stereo and a remote starter system. XM satellite radio is available on all
Malibus. A power sunroof is optional across the range, and the upgraded stereo is optional on
LS and LT models. Front passenger airbags, head-curtain side airbags covering front and rear
outboard seats, and seat-mounted thorax-protecting air bags are standard for all models.
Additionally StabiliTrak electronic stability control is standard across the Malibu range, and it
incorporates brake assist and traction control. GM's OnStar system is standard on all Malibu
models. Close this There's a problem loading this menu right now. Would you like to sell
products for this vehicle on Amazon. Learn how. The biggest news for the Malibu is that
Chevrolet has dropped the Malibu Hybrid from its lineup. Read more. Close this. Chevrolet's
Malibu has established itself as stylish, comfortable, safe and reliable transportation for a family
concerned about low initial cost and low running costs. There's a problem loading this menu
right now. Learn more about Amazon Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top.
Get to Know Us. Amazon Payment Products. English Choose a language for shopping. Skip to
main content. Exterior Accessories. Mirrors Exterior Mirrors Towing Mirrors. Interior
Accessories. Amazon Music Stream millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and
engage customers. Amazon Drive Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for
the Web. Sell on Amazon Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally.
Amazon Rapids Fun stories for kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics.
DPReview Digital Photography. East Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion
Brands. Deals and Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home Security Systems. Amazon Subscription
Boxes Top subscription boxes â€” right to your door. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified. Amazon
Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it in, give it
a second life. This system is designed to lock the radio from use in the event of a loss of power,
either from being disconnected or when the battery loses its charge. If the radio is removed
from the vehicle and installed in another car, it is rendered useless without the radio unlock
code. More often than not, the Theftlock feature locks out the original, lawful owner of the
vehicle instead of a thief. You can go to a Chevrolet dealership to have your radio unlocked, but
some dealers can charge high fees to unlock the radio. Even if they unlock your radio for you,
they may not give you the radio code to use in the event of future radio lockouts. Theftlock
radios have evolved over time but are still used in some vehicles currently. There are several
radio designs that were used in the same era as the Theftlock radio. Step 1: Look at your radio.
Step 2: Check for the identification code. Press buttons 2 and 3 for seconds. You can get the
radio serial number directly from your radio. If your radio displays any functions such as
playing a CD, cassette, or a radio station, your radio is not locked. If no sound is heard, you may

need to replace your radio unit. Step 3: Write down the code. Press buttons 2 and 3 at the same
time and hold for seconds. Write down the three-digit code that is displayed. Step 4: Note down
the code. Another three-digit code is displayed. Write it down as well. Be ready with a pen and
paper to write down your radio unlock code. Step 1: Contact the GM radio hotline. From any
landline or cell phone, call the toll-free GM Radio hotline at 1 Step 2: Enter the code. Step 3:
Enter the radio serial number. You will be prompted to enter the radio serial number you have
just obtained. Step 4: Write down the radio unlock code. The prompt will read out your four-digit
radio unlock code. Write it down precisely. Step 1: Switch on the radio. Turn your ignition on
and press the radio power button. Step 2: Enter the first two digits of the radio unlock code.
Press the hour button on the radio to enter the first two numbers of your radio unlock code.
Continue pressing the button repeatedly until the first two digits of the radio unlock code are
displayed. Step 3: Enter the last two digits of the unlock code. Press the minute button until the
last two numbers of the radio unlock code are displayed. Step 4: Confirm the code. Most car
dealers will charge you a lot of money just to get the code for you. If you follow the right steps,
you can get the code for free and be able to start listening to the radio again in just a few
minutes! Our certified mobile mechanics perform over services, including diagnostics, brakes,
oil changes, scheduled mileage maintenances, and will come to you with all necessary parts
and tools. Our certified mobile mechanics make house calls in over 2, U. Fast, free online
quotes for your car repair. Part 1 of 4: Determine if your radio can be unlocked at home There
are several radio designs that were used in the same era as the Theftlock radio. Step 1: Turn on
the ignition. Step 2: Turn on the radio. Press the power button to turn on the radio. This is your
six-digit radio serial number. At the prompt, enter the number followed by the pound sign.
Repeatedly press until they match the two digits you need. Home Articles. The statements
expressed above are only for informational purposes and should be independently verified.
Please see our terms of service for more details. Excellent Auto Repair Ratings. YourMechanic
Auto Repair. Related Articles. Need Help With Your Car? Related articles. One way to enhance
the experience is with Read more. Wha
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t to Do if Your Car Has Been Stolen Many Many people have experienced that momentary jolt of
fear after exiting a business and not seeing their vehicle. The first thought that comes to mind is
that your vehicle has been stolen, but then you realize you parked it It is important to protect
your vehicle from damage and burglary using a car alarm. It can Related questions What would
cause my security light to come on in my Oldsmobile Cutlass Hello. Most of the time this is
caused by a failure in the key sensor located inside of the key lock cylinder. Either the sensor
itself fails or the wiring from the sensor located in the steering column fails. If one or more item
shorted and blew out the fuse then no item will work. Check to make sure the Car radio dead
Hello, this could be a simple problem to fix. If the fuse is blown it will cause the radio to have no
power. You could also just have a bad radio, and if this is the case, the radio unit Browse other
content. How can we help? Read FAQ.

